P.O. Box 2343, Lujan &% Lujan Building
Santa Fe N 87503 - Phona: 827-2573

RADIATION PROTECTION SECTIOH

March 11, 1976

Larry Rinalde, Field Supervisor &

Radiation Supervisor

Century Geophysical Corporation of Colorado
P.0. Bnx 2307

Hilan, & 37020

Dear Yr. Rinaldo:

Thank vou for your report dated March 9, 1976.

Please inform this aacency of any further developments and
vhen placarding end public notification 45 “accomplished.

Sincerely,

Alphonso A. Topp, Jr.
Environmantzl Scientist III

AAT/db



